
 
WOODLAND 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
30th September 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates & Events  
 
Wednesday 5th October—Squirrel Class visit to Woodland Church with Mr Petty & Rev Lloyd 
 
Tuesday 18th October—Harvest Festival in school at 2.00pm. Everyone welcome 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Year 3,4 & 5 Tag Rugby Competition at Staindrop Academy (am) 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Pre School ‘Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Halloween Disco at school 5.30 to 7.00pm. (Details below) 
 
Thursday 20th October—ASDA are coming to do pumpkin carving in school with the children 
 
Friday 21st October—Break up at end of day for Half Term Holiday, school opens on Monday 31st October 
 
Wednesday 2nd November—Owl and Squirrel Class Parent Target Setting —(Details to follow) 
 
Wednesday 9th November—First Aid training for the children in school 
 
Wednesday 30th November—Pre School ‘Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
 
Wednesday 14th December—Christmas Play Performance—6.00pm in school (Provisional date) 
 
Friday 16th December—Whole School Pantomime Trip to Richmond (Details to follow) 
 
Monday 19th December—Christmas party in school 
 
Tuesday 20th December—Break up at end of day for Christmas Holiday, school opens on Thursday 5th January 2023 

Halloween Party in School 
Friends of Woodland Primary School Presents 

A Halloween Party 

on 

Wednesday 19th October 

5.30-7.00pm 

Fancy Dress 

Halloween Games & Disco  

Tickets - £3 per child to include a hot dog & drink to be paid on the night 

IMPORTANT—Flu Immunisations  
This is a reminder regarding the email sent out on 16th September, with instructions on how 
to register for the flu vaccine which will be offered to all primary school children from  
Reception to Year 6.  
 
The Nasal flu vaccination will be delivered in school on Wednesday 9th November.  
Please use the link below to give consent, the code for Woodland School is HD114108 
 
https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu  

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 
Thank you to all the people that attended our MacMillan Coffee Afternoon in school today.  The cakes 
and biscuit made and donated by Karen Gowling were delicious. Thank you so much Karen!  
 
All the children enjoyed a drink and a cake or biscuit. I will let you know on next week’s newsletter how 
much we have raised.  
 

If you couldn’t make this event the children can still bring in a small donation on Monday.  Thank you. 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class            
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class 
 
 

Woodland Youth Club  
Woodland youth club starts back this Tuesday. Places are capped if you would like your child to attend please contact Karen Horrocks 
or Lucinda Ewin on 07497942889.  
 

Community News 

Harvest Songs of Praise at St John’s Lynesack  
St John’s Lynesack will be holding a Harvest Songs of Praise on Sunday 9th October at 3pm and would like to 
invite the families from Woodland school to join them.  They have asked the children to choose a favourite  
harvest hymn/song which will be sung at the service. If there are sufficient children in attendance at the service 
they would hope to invite them to sing one verse before the remainder of the congregation join in too.  

Happy 10th Birthday 
to 

Caleb 


